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Star Learners 
 

A huge well done to Willow for 

working very hard in all of her 

learning and challenging 

herself! 

Little Wandle 

We started Little Wandle this week and the 

children should now each have their own Little 

Wandle book and a library book to share at 

home. As part of our home learning children 

are expected to read their Little Wandle book 

5 times a week. These will be changed on 

Fridays.  

Please also remember to keep these books and 

their reading diaries in their bags every day. 

Information for Parents 

 

Wednesday 11th October 

Harvest Assembly 2.30pm  

(Children can be collected to go home straight 

after) 

 

We will be starting ‘Show and Tell’ on Friday 

afternoons. The First group next Friday will be 

Blue group (Dhiyaani, Ellsee, Molly H, Oscar J, 

Ryan and Eden).  

Please encourage your child to bring in 

something special to them or something they’ve 

created and would like to talk about. Children 

don’t have to take part if they don’t want to. 
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Year One 

Learning Letter 

Learning Journey 
 

We’ve had another fantastic, busy week in 

Year 1. The children enjoyed their first 

swimming lesson on Wednesday and their PE 

lesson with Mr Good. 

In Science this week we started to explore 

different materials. The children then sorted 

them into the different groups and explained 

how they sorted them.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been busy counting and 

representing numbers to 10 in different ways. 

The children even used tweezers to count out 

objects carefully.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been reading the Three Little Pigs 

this week. Children have enjoyed acting the 

story out and also using their phonics to write 

lists about what materials the pigs need to 

build their houses. This has linked nicely to 

our Science and our topic this term which is 

Houses and Homes.  

 

 

 

 


